
Porth Community School 
Cemetery Road 
Porth 
Rhondda Cynon Taff 
CF39 0BS 
Tel: 01443 682137 
 

Headteacher – Yvonne Jones  

7th July 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Re. Year 11 GCSE Results 2020 

 

The past few months have been particularly challenging for pupils who have experienced their 

exams being cancelled this summer. I am therefore pleased to confirm the arrangements for issuing 

GCSE results for the pupils of Porth Community School during this time of uncertainty. 

 

GCSE results day is on Thursday 20th August, however, pupils will not be able to receive their results 

at the school building. Individual pupils’ results will be posted to their homes and it is therefore 

important that we have the correct address for your son / daughter. Please notify the school by 

contacting Sarah.Wilkins@rctcbc.gov.uk if there has been a change of address or if you would like to 

confirm the correct address. 

 

Please email me at WaltersL111@Hwbcymru.net if you would like further guidance on your child’s 

post-16 placement or pathway. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Year 11 cohort on their hard work and 

resilience during their GCSE studies. I would also like to thank you for your continuous support. 

 

Take care and be safe, 

 

L. Walters 

Assistant Headteacher 
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